
December 2024 E-Notes  
 

• A Q&A session for teachers on Canada Revenue Agency (CRA) reporting and 
issuing T4A forms will be held Wednesday, December 18, at 7:30 p.m. with 
Arlene Koteff (chair), Colin Campbell (vice chair), and Wendy Fulton (treasurer) 
hosting the session on Zoom.  If you are a teacher and did not receive the link, 
please contact Arlene.   

• Reminder that everyone attending a monthly dance or other Toronto Association 
event, such as the Tartan Ball or Broadlands special class, must sign in. This 
includes non-dancers.   

• Registration is open for Level 1 and 2 association classes at all three locations.  
Visit Dance Scottish-lessons for more information and sign-up. 

• Reminder of change in day and location of Level 1 and 2 classes previously held 
at East End United.  These classes, previously held on Thursday evenings, will 
be held on Tuesday evenings at St. Barnabas on the Danforth, beginning 
January 14.  

• The 2025 budget has been reviewed by the finance committee and has been 
approved by the board. 

• Celebrate Hogmanay on December 31 at Glenview Presbyterian Church, starting 
at 8 p.m.  Purchase tickets ($40) in advance from Caroline 
Lensen carolinelensen19@gmail.com.  There is a practice for the dances at 
Glenview on Wednesday, December 18 from 7:15 to 9:15 p.m.  Please contact 
Theresa Malek if you have a ceilidh act to perform, so she can schedule your act.   

• Gavin Keachie will be teaching unusual formations on an unusual day (Saturday) 
upstairs at the Broadlands Community Centre on January 4 at 2 p.m.  Only $10 
(cash only) for a 2-hour session. 

• Join the Family Ceilidh on Sunday, January 5 at the Winchester Street Theatre, 
from 3 to 5 p.m.  Pizza will be provided at the conclusion of the dancing.  See 
Dance Scottish-What’s on Near for additional information. You can come on your 
own or bring family members to join in the fun. This is an event for all ages. 

• The 59th Tartan Ball will be held February 8 at Havergal College. The program, 
with cribs and links, is posted on our website along with order forms.  Prepare for 
the event with two practices at the Broadlands Community Centre on two 
consecutive Sundays, January 26 and February 2 from 4 to 6 p.m.  See website 
for details.  A Tartan Ball ticket makes a great stocking stuffer!  

• The Board wishes everyone a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 
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